
 
 

 
CITY OF CAPITOLA   

ARCHITECTURAL AND SITE COMMITTEE 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the City of Capitola Architectural and Site Committee 

meeting, scheduled for   
Wednesday, August 11, 2010  

has been cancelled. 
The Regular meeting schedule will resume with the 

next meeting to be held  
Wednesday, August 25, 2010 at 3:30 P.M.  

City Hall Annex,  
411 Capitola Avenue, Capitola  CA 

 
 
        _____________________ 

Danielle Uharriet 
        Development Services Technician 
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